
Dear Parents,

Preschool Class 
Enrolment 
will take place online from 16  
December 2024 to 19 January 2025

Parents of children born in 2018-2019 who are not enrolled in the school will receive a letter from the district 
school during December in their digital mailbox.

For one thing, the letter will inform you how to enrol your child in the school.

Preschool class enrolment will take place digitally from Week 51 in 2024 to Week 3 in 2025 
on tea-f.tabulex.net/Webindskrivning or on borger.dk

Please take note:

• Only parents with custody can enrol the child in the school.

• If your child is not due to start school in the summer of 2025, use the digital enrolment to apply to the local 
head teacher for school deferment.

• If your child has been in Denmark for a short time, and there are doubts as to whether your child should 
start reception class, do not enrol your child in the district school. By the end of April, you will be notified of 
where your child will start school.

To find out more, visit 
silkeborg.dk/skoleindskrivning

For further information, contact your district school.
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http://silkeborg.dk/skoleindskrivning



